
Pelican Town Board Meeting Minutes 

September 17, 2024 

 

A regular meeting of the Pelican Town Board was held Tuesday September 17th, 2024, at the 

Pelican Rapids Library.  Members present: Mitchell Egge, Lance Haugrud, Brady Ballard, Sheila 

Johnson and Lloyd Nelson.  

 

Members absent:  

 

Others Present:  

 

Lance called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.   

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 

 

The Treasurer’s report was approved as read.   

 

Lance moved and Mitchell seconded to pay the following: 

 

Wells Construction 6,350.00  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

- carried 

Old Business 

• Dust Guard, received $2,582.40 in payments. 

• New greenhouse pad is in place, back away from township road. 

• No one attended the hearing on setback for fence at old supper club.   

• Clerk pulled information on process to vacate Township road.  Will continue to review 

and make sure to address for annual meeting. 

 

 

New Business 

• Todd Langseth contacted Lance to let him know that his road hasn’t been graded all 

summer.  Will need to follow up with Wells. 

• Question raised on blading roads with dust guard applications, need to get the 

washboards out, will talk to Wells about that also. 

• Need to look at the ditch on 220th by Ross Jenson to see what needs to be done. 

 

 

Upcoming meetings: 



  
Regular Board Meeting  October 15th, 2024  6:00 PM  Library 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 6:50 PM      

                                                                                                                   _____________________ 

Lloyd Nelson, Clerk 

 

_____________________ 

Lance Haugrud, Chairman 


